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The State of Hawaiʻi, Department of Land and Natural Resources, Division of Forestry and 
Wildlife (DOFAW) announces a potential change to the bag limit for the 2024 Lanai Axis Deer 
Season. 
 
The bag limit for the 2024 Lānaʻi axis deer season may be modified to one (1) axis deer; 
(antlered or either sex) per hunter per hunt applied for.  In addition, free mouflon sheep ewe 
tags may be available at the Lānaʻi hunter check station.  Determination on the availability of  
mouflon sheep ewe tags will be based on aerial survey data, previous years’ ewe harvest levels, 
and population target numbers.  Tags are not transferable and are valid only for the specific 
hunt for which it was issued. 
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